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Chair Jama, Vice-Chair Bonham, and members of the committee, 

 

Uber needs to be more informative before deactivating. They treat the drivers like 

trash. I’ve been a driver 11 years, and Uber has gotten worse. We make their money. 

Uber told me from day one, as I was the first driver in Eugene in 2014, their great 

saying was WE HAVE YOUR BACK… no, they don’t have our backs, period. Lyft is 

even worse and nothing happens to these people when they just deactivate. They 

make no effort to contact drivers, they email, not very personal. I was on the news for 

Uber in 2014 and went to every city council meeting, and for what? We need Senate 

Bill 1166. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Brenda Laird 

Uber driver 


